
Dear Parents: 
 
Your children will be participating in many interesting and exciting projects during the coming school               
year, and we would like to make it a memorable time for them. In order to accomplish this, we are                    
planning newspaper articles and feature stories, and whenever possible, pictures of the students will be               
submitted to the local newspapers for publication. Also, whenever possible, video and television             
coverage will be aired on the local stations. 
 
If you have any objections to having us include your children in such media coverage, either print,                 
picture, video or television broadcast, please sign and return the bottom portion of this letter with the                 
names of the students and their grade level. 
 
Only return this form if you have objections to your child/children appearing 
in the media. 
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Spirito 
 
Richard A. Spirito 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
2018-2019 School Year 
 
To: Mrs. Erin Devor 

Principal 
Lincoln Middle School 

 
☐ Please DO NOT INCLUDE in the yearbook. 
 
☐ Please DO NOT INCLUDE the following student(s) in print articles. 
 
☐ Please DO NOT INCLUDE the following student(s) in newspaper pictures, videos or television 

broadcasts. 
 
   
Student Name  Grade 
 
 

  

Student Name  Grade 
 
 

  

Student Name  Grade 
   

 
  Signature of Parent 
 
Note:  Please use back of form for additional names if necessary. 



 


